
City of Richmond Department of Public Utilities
working toward 

Richmond’s drinking water does 
not contain lead when it leaves 

the treatment plant. Rather, 
instances of lead in water can 
occur from water service lines 

made of lead as well as internal 
plumbing materials. 

The City of Richmond Department of Public Utilities is  
developing an interactive map that shows information on  
water service line pipe materials across the City – and your 
help is needed! This map is being developed to meet a  
federal mandate focused on eliminating the risk of lead in  
drinking water across the country.

To learn how you can help populate the map, see the reverse.

30901-I-0294



Visit the City of Richmond Water Pipe Identification Survey  
for details on how to submit your identification results and  
photo for your property. 

If you believe you have a lead service line and want more  
information related to replacement, or if you just want to  
learn more about lead service lines, you can scan the QR  
code or visit the website below where you will find additional  
educational resources and videos. 

Thank you for your dedication and assistance in helping us  
identify and remove lead service lines throughout the City.  
Together, let’s get the lead out. 

http://www.rva.gov/public-utilities/leadfreewater

Learn more about the City’s Lead Free Water Program

(804) 646-8600rva.gov/public-utilities/leadfreewater @RichmondDPU@RichmondDPU

City of Richmond Water Pipe Identification Survey

LeadFreeWater@rva.gov


